
Cafeteria Rules 

The USDA and the CDE are equal opportunity providers and employers. 

 

No adult or non-enrolled student may eat from a student’s Plate.  
This district is a member of the National School Lunch Program and 
all meals served to our children must be consumed by the children 

for whom they are intended. 
 

Out of concern for food allergies,  
children will not share food with other children. 

 
These rules were taken from  

Title 7 of the Code of Federal Regulations for the NSLP and SBP 
Sections 11500-11560 

 

Free meals provided through Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) Program are meant for 
students currently enrolled in Twin Rivers USD. All other meals including those for siblings 

of enrolled students but not currently enrolled will be charged full price for the meal. 


